
13 September 

On Tuesday,13th of September, we travelled from Torquay to London. On the way we visited 

the Warner Brothers Studios. 

At 7:45 am we all met at the coach station in Torquay, we set off to London at 8 am. We drove 

for about 3 hours till we arrived at the Warner Brother Studios in London. There we had another 

3 hours to go through the tour. It was a surreal and magical experience to see how and where 

all the movies were made. 

Then we had to drive for another 45 minutes until we finally arrived at our hotel, it was a pretty 

exhausting and long journey. 

Romy, Eleonora, Mariella, Charlotte 

 

Some pictures from today: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


